
 

 

January 2, 2018 

 

 

Dear John Miki and Peter Park. 

 

The Zoning and Platting Commission voted to recommend/not recommend 

(circle one) using the East Riverside Corridor compatibility standards in Code 

Next Version 3 and asks that illustrations/exhibits for all corridors, similar to what 

was prepared by Commissioner Jim Duncan for the Zoning and Platting 

Commission, show the existing compatibility standards versus the proposed 

standards for both sides of the corridor and the lot depths adjacent to the 

corridors, as per contract requirements. 

 

 

Jolene Kiolbassa, Chair 

Zoning and Platting Commission 

 

cc:  

Greg Guernsey 

Planning Commissioners 

City Council 
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